
LEGAL NOTICE 
  
WHEREAS THE BOARD OF FIRE COMMISSIONERS OF FIRE DISTRICT #1 
TOWNSHIP OF GLOUCESTER HAS DETERMINED THE NEED FOR A SPECIAL 
MEETING TO DISCUSS A PERSONNEL ISSUE. 
  
THE MEETING WILL BE HELD AT THE COMMISSION OFFICE AT 21 7TH. AVENUE 
GLENDORA, NJ AT 7:00PM ON MAY 22, 2025 
  
THERE WILL BE A CLOSED SESSION TO REVIEW RESUMES FOR A NEW CHIEF. 
  
DECISIONS MAY BE RENDERED AT THIS MEETING AND THE APPOINTING OF A 
NEW FIRE CHIEF 
  
CHRIS MURPHY/SECERTARY 
 


